YEARBOOK COUER CONTEST

INIENROMIN]

Attention Poplar Creek artists!!! Would you like to design a
custom cover for our yearbook this year? If so, enter the
yearbook cover design contest!

Please submit your entry to the office by:
Friday January 27th

Instructions:

« Submit drawing on standard 8%2” x 11” white printer
paper

« Use bright and colorful markers, colored pencils
and/or crayons

. Stencils may be used ONLY for letters/numbers

« Include Poplar Creek name and school year:
Poplar Creek 2022-2023

« Print your name on the bottom right corner of your

entry
. Publisher requests that you keep the drawing 1”
away from the paper’s edge on all sides

*Staff will narrow the entries down to the top 5 and then
students will vote on which of those entries is the winner*

Please contact Jenny Mallinger at RUTLINJS11@YAHOO.COM with questions.




